
 
Freedom of information request NCC-038097-19 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
Please, to the best of your knowledge, could you provide the following information: 

1. The name of any primary or secondary school maintained by your local authority that has 
altered the length of its school day since 1st May 2015. 

2. The nature of the change to the school day, for example: whether it has been lengthened or 
shortened and by how long;  
whether it applies to just one day of the week or to all days. The date the change in the length 

of the school day took effect. 
In addition, please could you provide the same information for other state schools within your council’s 
area that are not local authority maintained. However, I appreciate that this information may not be 
collected centrally by you 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council do not collect or hold this data, the information requested is a matter 
for each Governing body. In line with the provisions of the freedom of information act we have 
provided the following link to a list of schools within Nottinghamshire: 
 
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/search-for-a-school#/?districts=&phases=&searchTerm= 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
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